Alyssa Roslan

From: Claudia Horton <cahorton55@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 12:08 PM
To: Alyssa Roslan

Subject: [EXT]Dust mitigation on the Mesa

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

I live in Nipomo on the Mesa.

Unfortunately | will be unable to attend the APCD hearing board meeting on 11/18, but certainly want to express my
feelings.

For 19 months the SOA has been ignored by State Parks. It is so insulting and frustrating to watch helplessly as a
government agency thumbs their nose at local citizens worried about the environment and their health.

| understand the need for recreation but the environment and our health come first. | think a middle ground can be
found and the SOA is a good beginning.

| hope and pray that the APCD exercises its authority and will vote to discontinue vehicle activity on the La Grande tract
until such time that State Parks meets its obligations under the SOA.

Sincerely,

Claudia Horton

1275 Trail View PI

Nipomo CA

(805) 343-1526

Sent from my iPhone



